
From: Stephanie Frame 
Sent: 07 September 2021 10:48
To: Olivia Manning 
Subject: RE: [COMMERCIAL] The Strand, Takapuna - response to request for information (BRF-
428) [BS-SAGA.FID7087]

Thanks Olivia
Noted.

Stephanie

Stephanie Frame (she/her)
Manager| Kaitātari Kaupapa Here Matua
Fast-track Consenting

Ministry for the Environment | Manatū Mō Te Taiao
Phone  | mfe.govt.nz

From: Olivia Manning  
Sent: 07 September 2021 09:29
To: Stephanie Frame 
Cc: Andrew Braggins 
Subject: RE: [COMMERCIAL] The Strand, Takapuna - response to request for information (BRF-
428) [BS-SAGA.FID7087]

Good morning Stephanie,

Thank you for confirming receipt.

As an additional update, at paragraph [5.3] of our letter, we note that there have been
some design revisions which have minor effects on Mr Thompson’s calculations as
contained in his report at Appendix 2. The architect has now confirmed that the original
figure for commercial floorspace added by the proposal of 2,500m2 has been reduced to
2,200m2, resulting in a net displacement of 5,000m2 of commercial floorspace. We have
followed up with Mr Thompson, who has confirmed with us that this adjustment has no
impact on his assessment or conclusions.
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